Pagelof 1

Ben Eveleigh - Shore School Development project for Graythwaite

From: "Stephen Balme" <shame@bigpond.net.au>

To: <ben.evelelgh@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 23/02/2011 11:58 AM

Subject: Shore School Development project for Graythwaite
CC: <sue_balme@yahoo.com.au>

Dear Ben
Thank you for your clarification this morning which | confirm as follows:-

There is NO development planned or being considered in any of the stages for a change to the Headmaster’s
House or the tennis court that is located below the head’s house to the West nearer to Bank street i.e. on
the boundary with my house at 41 Bank Street.

For the record | note that this tennis court which has a synthetic surface and netting was erected in the time
of Bob Grant’s headmastership and was approved as it was replacing an existing grass tennis court. We
would object to any building on that site or change of usage from its current recreational determination.

| am also grateful for your confirmation that all development in all stages of the Shore development
proposal for the Graythwaite site is restricted to that detailed within the dotted red line of the plan shown
on page 78 of the Concept Plan document within EA Volume 1. If this changes please would you make sure |
am aware of any proposals so that we can fully consider the potential impact

In regards to the development plans on the Graythwaite site | do object to the proposal to remove trees and
in particular T187 & 188 and T173 & 172.

Regards
Stephen

(H) 02 9460 4841
(M) 0411 020 208
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